
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 13th November 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,    

Bikeability Training 2024-25 

 

I am writing to you to offer your child the opportunity of a free cycling proficiency course starting in 

January. William Young, our new (and excellent!) Bikeability trainer, is in school during the first and 

second weeks back after Christmas, to deliver the training to children in our class. 

 

The children will be practising on the playground first then onto quiet roads close to our school under 

strict supervision. Each child taking part will need a fully-working, roadworthy bike, helmet and 

suitable outdoor clothing. They will need to be able to ride their bike safely and in a controlled way 

over a short distance to take part. If your child has all of these things, please complete the 

associated reply slip, thereby giving your permission for them to take part in the training. They will 

need their bike in school every day of either week 1 or week 2 and will spend time out of class each 

day to complete the training. We will finalise specific dates nearer the time. I will of course be in 

touch nearer the time to give you more details. 

 

Please complete the associated reply slip and return it to me ASAP. We have a limited number of 

spaces (18) so they will be offered on a first come, first served basis. Many thanks for your continued 

support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Graeme Hankin 

School Senior Leader 


